
Request for Proposals 

Clay County is soliciting proposals to remove and replace the HVAC system in the courthouse courtroom and 

adjoining offices.  The RFP will remove and replace the existing HVAC systems, including all duct work 

modifications and relocation of heat pump condensers from the current location to the ground.  

Sealed proposals will be submitted to Judge Mike Campbell’s office, 214 N Main, Henrietta, Texas, Clay 

County Annex, by 9:00 a.m., Monday, November 6, 2023, and will be opened at that time. All technical 

questions or walk-through schedules will be coordinated with Robbie Wilson.  


